
 
新院長遴選消息(19-6-2013) 

 
遴選委員會主席於 5 月 23 日收到溫司卡教授因為私人理由退出新院長遴選的電

郵。雖然遴選委員會主席曾作挽留，但溫教授經過數星期的仔細考慮，於 6 月

17 日再發出電郵確認他退出新院長遴選的決定。同日神學校董會在特別會議中

通過接受溫教授的退出，並表示可惜。神學校董會通過將於 2013 年 9 月中開始

另一輪的招聘，請各關心者繼續代禱。 
 
崇基學院神學校董會 
 
 
News on Selection of Next Director of Divinity School of Chung Chi College 
(19-6-2013) 
 
The Chairperson of Search Committee received an email on 23th May from Rev. Prof. 
Wan Sze Kar on his withdrawal from the selection process of the next Director 
because of personal reasons. Although the Chairperson of Search Committee asked 
Prof. Wan to re-consider his decision, Prof. Wan re-confirmed his withdrawal on 17th 
June by email. In the special Theological Council meeting on the same day, the 
Theological Council accepted Prof. Wan’s withdrawal with regret. The Theological 
Council resolved to start another round of recruitment in mid September 2013. Please 
continue to pray for the process. 
 
Theological Council of Chung Chi College 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


